
The Canterville Ghost
Thursday 27th October 2022
11am& 2pm

£10.00 per person

Enjoy comedy and chills in this original
adaptation of the charming Oscar Wilde
tale, written especially for children and
young families. This one-man show,
featuring much audience participation, is
guaranteed to raise more than just a
ghost of a smile!

Philip Jennings stars in a show that’s
written by Jonathan Goodwin, and
directed by Gary Archer, from “Don’t Go
into the Cellar”.

After the 75 minute show, discover more
spooky thrills exploring Crowe’s Wood
Halloween Trail with exclusive access on
a day when Kiplin is closed to the rest of
the public.

Performance at 11am (doors 10:30am)
with time to explore the trail until 2pm

Performance at 2pm (doors 1:30pm)
with time to explore the trail until 5pm.

Performances will take place indoors
with seating provided. The Tea Room
and Hall will be closed during the event.
Light refreshments will be on sale.

Outdoor picnic facilities and toilets will
be avalible.(We recommend bringing a
torch to the afternoon performance as
dusk approches!)

BOOKING ESSENTIAL £10 per person
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